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Pain is a message you don’t have to answer. Rabbi Goldberg (Kids Kicking Cancer) 
Windsor Regional Hospital Dragon Boat Teams Excel! 
The International Dragon Boats for the Cure Festival held in Windsor July 10th to the 12th was a great success. Ten 
Windsor Regional Teams competed.  Congratulations  are  extended  to  the following teams and their captains for 
raising  over $80,000 in support of the Breast Health Centre and Cancer Centre at WRH:  Breast Defense, Fight Like 
a Girl!, Pharma C-Cups, Saving Second Base, The Rack Pack, We Labour for Life,  Western Warriors, A Breast of 
Technology, The Big Kahunas and CEACupsCYWS. 
Greenlight Laser 
WRH has obtained revolutionary medical equipment called a ‘Greenlight Laser System’ that assists men 
experiencing prostate health issues.  The Greenlight Laser allows the removal of problematic tissue as an 
outpatient procedure with less complications.  This treatment has reduced hospital stays from the 
traditional method of up to 3.7 days to an outpatient same-day procedure.  Two new Urologists,  
Dr. Tom Deklaj and Dr. Raj Goel,  have joined the WRH team to assist in enhancing the Urology program. 
‘Running Miles’ Introduces—Racing the Vine 
Running Miles—the Running Clinic supporting WRH, will be hosting an event—Racing the Vine on 
September 19th, 2009 at D’Angelo Estate Winery. It will feature a festival of food and wine and 
entertainment as well as a 5km run and walk. Watch for more information on this exciting event that will 
support the ‘Cornerstone of Caring’ Campaign (Western Redevelopment Project). For more information on 
joining the clinic or about the upcoming event, call Kim Willis-More at ext. 52458. 
Parking at the Met Campus 
On several occasions recently mothers with babies or infants have been unable to park in the lot assigned 
to them because it has been occupied by staff members. This is a reminder that at no time, under any 
circumstances, is it acceptable for a staff member to park in the lot. Security Guards and staff will again be 
monitoring this situation.  Please be respectful of patients and their families by leaving this lot open for 
newborns and infants.  
Walk with your Doc!  
Transition to Betterness  (T2B) is pleased to present “Walk with Your Doc” on Sunday, August 30th, 2009. 
Local physicians, their patients and friends are invited to walk in support of T2B initiatives. The event takes 
place on the Ganatchio Trail. A minimum pledge of $20 per person is required. To receive a pledge sheet, 
call 519-944-5143.  

Did you know?  
The Windsor Regional Hospital O.R. Shutdown will take place July 27th through August 9th inclusive. 
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